
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu On Behalf Of Kristian Smith 
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2006 9:55 AM 
To: PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: Nature Conservancy Job Announcement 
 
The Nature Conservancy is currently accepting applications for a full-time Forest Conservation 
Specialist to be based in Williamsport, PA. 
 
Please forward this information on to anyone that may be a qualified applicant.  For detailed information 
on this positions, please visit our careers website at http://nature.org/careers/. 
 
Forest Conservation Specialist 
Turn your values into actions. 
 
The Nature Conservancy has been protecting our planet's biodiversity since 1951. The Nature 
Conservancy's Forest Program in Williamsport, PA Office seeks a Forest Conservation Specialist to 
provide technical and scientific support with field data collection, GIS, statistical analysis and 
interpretation for forest conservation initiatives throughout PA. This position will be part of a team to 
identify forest conservation and restoration strategies, to implement on-the ground management 
strategies, and assist in raising awareness of forest restoration issues among both scientific and lay 
audiences. 
 
Bachelors degree in forestry or forest ecology and 3-5 years experience required, as are knowledge of 
eastern forest community types, ecosystem processes, and their conservation needs. The ideal 
candidate has experience in collecting, manipulating, analyzing, and interpreting scientific data, and 
preparing reports of findings; as well as knowledge of ESRI Arc GIS 8.x or higher. 
 
Only those applicants that submit a resume, cover letter & salary requirements will be considered.  
Please contact us at pacareers@tnc.org, Attn: Job FCS. For a detailed job description, visit us at 
http://nature.org/careers.  EOE. 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 
***** 


